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In Memory of

Tom McIlwain
1940 - 2012

Tom McIlwain served as the Editor—in—Chief of the Gulf 
Research Reports (currently Gulf and Caribbean Research) from 
1989 — 1994 when he served as Director of the Gulf Coast 
Research Laboratory (GCRL).

To read more about Tom and his life and service to the Lab, 
please visit our website at:  

http://www.usm.edu/gcrl/about_us/Tom.McIlwain.php
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